
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 22.10.2021. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
If you wish to order your child’s photographs, please read the instructions inside the sample 
pack provided by Phototronics. 
 
Please send any orders to school for Wednesday 10 November 2021.  (Orders can still be 
accepted after this date.) 
 
REMINDER – PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAYS 
 
Just to remind you that we have arranged Professional Development Days on the following 
dates.  School will be closed and staff will not be available. 
 
Monday 01 November 2021 
Tuesday 02 November 2021 
 
School re-opens after the Autumn Half Term Holiday on Wednesday 03 November 2021. 
 
POPPY APPEAL – NOVEMBER 2021 
 
We will be selling Poppies in school after the Half Term Holiday.  If you would like to buy 
one for your child, please send 20p to school. 
 
We will also be selling the Poppy products below:- 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reflector = 50p each           Zip Pull = 50p each               Wristband = £1.00             Snap Band/Ruler = £1.50 

 
 
All money raised will go to The Royal British Legion. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 
 


